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 From the Mayor’s desk:  
Christmas is just around the corner and where did the year 
go? Council and I had a very busy year with street drainage, 
tree pruning, bylaw enforcement and general maintenance. 
We got a lot accomplished and we would like to thank 
everyone for their patience and understanding. Over the next 
few months we will be discussing the surfacing of the streets 
for 2018. Some areas will need to be patched and some need 
to be replaced. As I mentioned last month curb stops need to 
be exercised and replaced or repaired next summer.  
Our Town Hall Meeting in November went well with a lot of 
new ideas and a renewed interest in trying to find solutions 
to help our Town grow. Out of the meeting came the idea to 
form some community committees, to assist the Town in 
these efforts. One was a committee to explore senior housing 
needs. (I.e. Apartments, condos, or duplexes) Another 
committee was to address the needs of our children and 
youth. To find activities and facilities for after school and 
during summer holidays. Perhaps we could have one 
councillor on each committee but this committee should be 
made up of residents with interest in either group. Lots of 
folks seem to be on board with these ideas, we just need 
volunteers to get them started. Please call the Town office if 
you feel you would be willing to sit on one of these 
committees. Let’s start the process and see what we can 
come up with.  
Remember that on January 01, 2018 we start with new waste 
and recycle services out of 16 to 43 Waste Management 
Corporation. Lorass will pick up the old containers and our 
staff will deliver our new ones. The timing will be somewhere 
in this newsletter. Pick up will remain on Fridays alternating 
between waste and recycle as before and a schedule will also 
be part of this newsletter.  
I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone Happy 
Holidays and a very Happy New Year. May everyone be safe! 
See you next year.  
Mayor  
Al Sorenson 

 
DEADLINE TO PAY PROPERTY TAXES 
2017 Property taxes must be paid not later than 
December 31

st
, 2017 to avoid having a 10% penalty 

added to them.  Payments can be made at the Town 
Office, on-line, or at several banking institutions.  For 
your convenience we will accept cheques that are post-
dated to December 31

st
, 2017.  If you are mailing your 

payment, the envelope must be post marked not later 
than December 31

st
, 2017   

** December 31
st
, 2017 is a Sunday. 

 

 

Unpaid Utility Bills 
Any utility bills that are in arrears at December 31

st
, 2017 

will be transferred to that property’s tax account.  

Christmas Hours for Town Office 
December 25th– closed 
December 26th – closed 
December 27th – open 
December 28th – open 
December 29th - open 
January 1st – closed 
 

Christmas Hours for Transfer Station 
December 23rd- open 
December 30th – open 

 
Town Council Meeting 
Regular Town Council Meetings will start on 
the following dates at 8:00 am in Council 
Chambers.  Council meetings are open to the 
public. 
Monday, December 18, 2017 
Monday, January 15, 2018 
Monday, February 12, 2018 
Monday, March 12, 2018 
Monday, April 16, 2018 
Monday, May 14, 2018 
Monday, June 18, 2018 

 

Sarcan Hours for Christmas 

CLOSED December 23. 2017 – Tuesday, 

January 2, 2018. 

PUBLIC  Skating    

The caretaker has started making ice and we 

will be skating in early December. We will 

keep you posted with the start date.  

Public Skating this year will be:  

 
 
 

CIBC COMMUNITY INFORMATION MEETING 
 

Thursday, January 18, 2018 from 7:00 PM to 9:00 PM at 
the Blaine Lake Senior Citizen Centre, 107 Main Street 

 

http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://images.clipartof.com/Royalty-Free-RF-Clipart-Illustration-Of-A-Cute-Penguin-Ice-Skating-1024212459.jpg&imgrefurl=http://galleryhip.com/couple-ice-skating-clipart.html&h=1024&w=1080&tbnid=kuWcvrzEfG7P8M:&zoom=1&docid=xsOQwlpHmrKX9M&ei=FF13VJGbFJXasATt8YKABw&tbm=isch&ved=0CDwQMyg0MDQ4yAE&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=269&page=9&start=224&ndsp=29
https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=pictures+of+banks&id=4F71904B33174DB98254C473F654D55784E0BC18&FORM=IQFRBA
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*** See New Pharmacy Hours 

December is the last month for 
Garbage/Recycle pickup with Loraas Disposal 
out of Saskatoon. Please have your Waste 
Cart out on Friday, December 22, 2017 and 
leave it out on the street AFTER it has been 
emptied as Loraas will be collecting them. Also 
on Friday, December 29, 2017 the Recycle 
Cart will be picked up after they are emptied. 

 

    

        
MEET THE MAYOR 

 
Come and Meet the Mayor at the Town Office on 

Thursday, December 21, 2017 from 2-4 p.m. 
 

NO APPOINTMENT NEEDED 

 
 

Annual Christmas Potluck School Event 

 

To be held on Friday. December 15 

5:00-6:00 Choir 

Potluck Dinner to follow 

Please bring a prepared food item to share.  

Our elementary classes have been busy practicing 

some Christmas carols . Please R S V P to 

Tirzah.Reilkoff@spiritsd.ca or to the school at  306-

497-2632. 

 

mailto:Tirzah.Reilkoff@spiritsd.ca
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=VkkBOnQt&id=C926E520E77E09D791C84502BECE624BC4AFA820&thid=OIP.VkkBOnQthqOQhZQTtQ_PpQEfEs&q=Cartoon+City+Hall&simid=608037250701721648&selectedIndex=3
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A $500.00 donation from C.I.B.C. to the Blaine Lake Fire 
Department for the purchase of new equipment. The 
cheque was presented by Cindy Bretz –Blaine Lake 
Branch to Thomas Lozowchuk, Fire Chief. 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


